
 
 

 
 

Sandwich High School 
 

 
 REQUEST TO OPT-OUT OF ERIN’S LAW PRESENTATION 
______________________________________________________________________  
 
"Erin's Law" Mandates Sexual Abuse Awareness Programs in All Illinois Schools  
On January 24, 2013, Gov. Pat Quinn signed a new law, Erin’s Law, into effect for all Illinois 
schools.  
 
Erin’s Law requires schools to provide age appropriate sexual abuse prevention education 
for all students, Pre-Kindergarten - 12, on an annual basis. The law also requires educators 
to take part in training classes that cover sexual abuse and how to recognize warning signs.  
 
We have been presenting Erin’s Law since 2014.  
 
I hereby request that my child _________________________________________ who 
attends Sandwich High School, opt-out of participation in the Erin’s  
Law sexual abuse prevention presentation for the 2019-2020 school year.  
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: __________________________ Date: _______________  
 

 

**Please return this letter to the office by Tuesday, September 10 ** 

**If this sheet is turned in after Tuesday, September 10, there is no guarantee that they 

can be tallied in time for the Thursday, September 12 presentation.  

 


